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U.S. 24 resurfacing project starting in Thomas County 

The Kansas Department of Transportation plans to begin a resurfacing project on a portion 

of U.S. 24 in Thomas County starting the week of July 17. 

Project work will include milling and overlay on 8 miles of the highway starting at the U.S. 

83 junction and ending at the Sheridan County line. Traffic will be reduced to one lane 

through the work zone and guided by flaggers and a pilot car during daylight hours. Delays 

of up to 15 minutes should be anticipated. 

KDOT expects the project to be complete in August, conditions permitting. 

McCormick Excavation and Paving of Stratton, Colorado, is the primary contractor with a 

total contract cost of approximately $2.1 million. For more information, contact KDOT 

area construction manager Todd Anderson at 785-953-6011 or todd.anderson@ks.gov. 

### 
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